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   MINUTES  

PLEDGE OF 

ALLEGIANCE 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

 

 

 

 

ROLL CALL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

APPROVAL OF 

MINUTES  

 

 

Public Works Committee  

July 18th, 2024 

All rose and recited the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

A meeting of the Public Works Committee of the City of Woodson Terrace was 

held on July 18th, 2024, at Woodson Terrace City Hall, 4323 Woodson Road. 

Alderman Zaiz presided and called the meeting to order at 6:45 P.M. 

 

Aldermen Present                         Not Present    

John Belford 

Donna Conlon            

Caroline Martin                

Bob McCabe   

Bob Welby   

Joan Willey  

Maryanne Zaiz  

 

Also present were: Mayor Lawrence Besmer, City Administrator Doug Zaiz, 

Deputy Director of Public works, City Clerk Sarah Piel and City Collector 

Lindsey Buxman Serna.  

 

Following a motion from Alderman Joan Willey, seconded by Alderman Donna 

Conlon; the Board unanimously approved minutes from June’s Public Works 

Meeting.  

 

 

The following items were discussed, 
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MAIN REPORT 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

 

 

 

Deputy Director of Public works Doug Hill said the committee at the Finance Meeting 

on July 11th approved to recommend to the Board the approval to purchase 3 new White 

Ford Trucks, Snow plows and salt spreaders. The Mayor told everyone that our current 

trucks are ageing and in rough shape and most are from 2010, so the trucks and 

equipment are necessary.   

 

Doug Hill announced that this year to date the code enforcement has 404 cases. 115 are 

closed and there are 289 cases that are still active in various states.  

 

As a result of the resent traffic study and a meeting with the city administrator Doug 

Zaiz No Parking Signs have been ordered and the projected installation will be by the 

end of the month.  

 

Alderman Joan Willey asked when the fence at the park would be fixed and 

Doug Hill said it was scheduled for August 6th.  

 

Alderman Joan Willey Also asked about the tires by the fields, asked why they 

were there and if we could get rid of them. City Administrator Doug Zaiz said 

they were from the Rugby team that practices up there and he will call them to 

see if they can come and remove them.  

 

 

 

 

With nothing further, meeting adjourned at 6:50pm  

 

 

 

Respectively Submitted,  

 

 

_________________________ 

Sarah Piel, City Clerk  

 


